Police and Crime Panel

Meeting to be held on 31st July 2012
THE POLICING PROTOCOL order 2010
(Appendix 'A' refers)
Contact for further information: Mike Neville 01772 533431, Office of the Chief

Executive mike.neville@lancashire.gov.uk

Background and Advice

The Police and Crime Panel must have regard to the Policing Protocol issued by the Home Secretary, which outlines the ways in which the Home Secretary, the Police and Crime Commissioner, the Chief Constable and the Police and Crime Panel, should work together.  

The Protocol makes provision about the ways in which these relevant persons should exercise, or refrain from exercising, functions so as to encourage, maintain or improve working relationships (including co-operative working); and limit or prevent the overlapping or conflicting exercise of functions.  

A copy of the Protocol is attached at Appendix 'A' .
Consultations

N/A
Implications:

This item has the following implications, as indicated:

Risk management

The requirement for an independent Police and Crime Panel for Lancashire is in accordance with the provisions of the Police Reform and Social Responsibility Act 2011.
Local Government (Access to Information) Act 1985
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Executive Summary





This report sets out details of the Policing Protocol Order 2010 which relates to how the Police and Crime Panel will work with others. 





Recommendation





The Panel is asked to consider and note the Policing Protocol.











